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MEDIA RELEASE

Invitation For Public Submissions

Inquiry into the
Employment of people with disabilities

The Standing Committee on Health, Ageing and Community Services invites submissions to its inquiry into the employment of people with disabilities.
The Chair, Mr Chris Steel MLA, said “the employment of people with disabilities is an important issue that needs to be considered across the government and non-government sector. We know that people with disabilities have a lot to offer businesses and it is about identifying ways to make it easier to improve the participation of people with a disability in the workforce, and particularly the ACT public service.”
The terms of reference for the inquiry are available on the Committee’s website at http://www.parliament.act.gov.au/in-committees/standing-committees-current-assembly/standing-committee-on-health,-ageing-and-community-services. 

Written submissions should be lodged to the Committee by 26 April 2017.

The Committee intends to hold a public hearing in May 2017. If you would like to appear before the Committee, please indicate that in your written submission for the Committee to consider.

Submissions should include your full name, postal address and telephone number. Electronic lodgement is preferred.

For further information or to lodge a submission please contact the Committee Secretary, 
Ms Kate Harkins on (02) 6207 0524 or by email at: committees@parliament.act.gov.au.
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